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Dear Programme Director, 
 
We have read the proposed changes for AM Module 8 Modelling and Analysis of Stochastic 
Processes, especially regarding the project. We have indicated earlier that a particular project was a 
mixed bag for AM students. We think this new design is one possibility to serve AM students better. 
That said, we want to state that a better design integrating with the other programmes differently could 
have been an option too. 
 
We only considered the quality of our education with the proposed changes, and not the possibility of 
being able to staff all related courses. The PC-AM does not have the information to judge that aspect. 
 
Considering the above, we give a positive advice for the new setup and learning goals. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Hil Meijer 
Chair PC-AM 
 


